
 
April 10, 2020                                     
 
Dear DTH Students and Parents, 
  
We hope everyone is safe and doing well during this unprecedented 
period. We are reaching out to update you on plans with the DTH 
School.  As you may have heard, Mayor Bill de Blasio announced all 
New York City Schools would be closed through the end of the school 
year. This announcement was followed by some conflicting 
information from the NY State Governor’s office. The DTH school will 
remained closed until we have received clear guidance from New 
York City and NY State. 
  
In the meantime, in order to supplement the training that had been 
taking place, we are preparing to launch online classes for all DTH 
students beginning next week.  Stay tuned for additional 
announcements that will be released beginning on Tuesday, April 13, 
2020. 
  
For those of you with an interest or plans to join our Summer Intensive, 
we are closely monitoring COVID-19 in New York and plan to make an 
announcement regarding whether the program will take place no 
later than June 1, 2020. The safety of our students, teachers, 
accompanists and staff are our main priority and we will reopen our 
facility when it is safe to do so. 
  
We miss everyone dearly and look forward to having all of us back 
together in the studio. 
  
Please be well and safe, 
 

 
Robert Garland, School Director                                                                                        


